
 

 

New Hope School in Clifton, NJ is seeking a School Principal 
 
Susan Bouachri 
March 4, 2024 
 

 
 

New Hope School, a Unification Church-based school located in Clifton, NJ, is seeking a Principal. We 

are an MSA-accredited school that maintains a challenging academic curriculum as well as a strong 

character education program. Many of our graduates have been accepted at Passaic Valley Technical 

Vocational School, an elite charter high school in the area. 

 

 
 

Position: School Principal 

 

Credentials: MA in Education preferred although not required 

 

Summary: New Hope School is looking to fill the position of School Principal for the 2025-26 school 

year. Ideally, we would like to find someone who could train under our current principal, Dr. Robert 



 

 

Beebe, during the upcoming 2024-25 school year and be ready to take over as principal the following 

year. Candidates should have administrative skills and be able to lead and inspire teachers. Personal 

classroom experience is preferred but not required. We are looking for someone who believes in New 

Hope's mission to raise up children to be Principled and God-centered individuals. New Hope School 

seeks to be a model school in exemplifying HJ (Hyojeong) Education for both blessed and non-blessed 

children. Salary is negotiable. 

 

 
 

You can find out more on our website. 

 

TO APPLY 

 

If you are interested in applying for the position above, please contact Dr. Robert Beebe at 973-768-7594 

or by email at rbeebe@ newhopeschoolnj,com. 

 

 


